Board of County Commissioners
Workshop: One Stop Community Center and Ounce of Prevention Grant
Monday, April 6, 2015 at 3:00 p.m.
The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida, met for a regularly scheduled Workshop on Monday, April 6, 2015 with Chairman Ralph Thomas presiding. Present were Commissioners Randy Merritt, Jerry Moore, Richard Harden and Howard Kessler. Also present were County Administrator David Edwards, County Attorney Heather Encinosa and Deputy Clerk Brandy King.
This workshop is intended to allow discussion relating to the One Stop Community Center and the Ounce of Prevention Grant. 
There Board discussed the various options relating to the One Stop Community Center and the Ounce of Prevention Grant presented by the County Administrator.
There were four citizens and program providers to address the Board.
The Board gave direction to the County Administrator to bring back an agenda item at a future meeting that shows the budgetary effect of keeping the 21st Century Program and letting the Ounce of Prevention grant discontinue. 

The workshop adjourned at 4:25 p.m.

